
Where We Are At with the Project

• AECOM has been engaged by Alberta 
Transportation to complete the design and 
construction administration for this project 
and is currently in the Preliminary Engineering 
stages.  This will be followed by detailed 
design, and then tendering and construction.

• Construction is anticipated to begin in late 
2012 and be functionally complete by late 
summer 2014.

Stoney Trail (HWY 22X) and Macleod Trail Interchange

• This Information Session presents information 
about the project, and provides a venue for you 
to express your views and comments on how 
the project will affect you and your community.


